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I am pleased to announce that Professor Charlotte Williams OBE has accepted my invitation to support the delivery of the new Curriculum for Wales in an advisory and implementation role from March 2021.

Professor Williams will have specific responsibility for diversity in the curriculum, and will support officials in taking forward the recommendations from the Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic Communities, Contributions and Cynefin in the New Curriculum Working Group’s final report, which is due to published at the end of March.
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